
10th July
Committee Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Migration Amendment (Visa Capping) Bill 2010 

I can understand government taking steps to fine tune skilled immigration, however i beleive they are making this decision in rush and 

not considering efforts and energies of thousands of people who are trying to realise dreams of their life by becoming part of Australia. 

Respectable minister must realise that this bill has devastating impact on lives of thousands of people who graduated from Australia. I 

strongly believe that Gov must provide opportunities to applicants to settle in Australia, as they were promised as per previous 

immigration program, After areading feature of this bill i strongly recomend followings.

1. Immigraion must provide at least 2 yrs visa to all affectees so that they can redirect their educations and skills to secure PR

2. Immigration must have informed at least a yr ago about intention to introduce this bill.

3. Immigration must return all tution fees, living expenses to all applicants, as they have paid from their own pocket because they aquired 

these skills to live and work in Australia, as these skills might not be useful in their country of own, therefore they have no way that they 

can resettle back to their home country.

Regards,

Amin Muhammad
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